
MEMBER 

Member MATTERS 

Thursday, April 24th, 2025 

Time: 6:00p.m. - 8:00p.m. 

Sunset Zoo - Rotunda Event Space 

2333 Oak Street 

Manhattan, KS 

Member Networking Social 

Hors d'oeuvres & Drinks Served 

Truly Local Truly Yours 

012025 

Voting for volunteer Board Members & official meeting begin at 6:45 p.m. 

The credit union team will be there to greet you at a registration table where NCUA requires members to sign in. 

This is a free-flowing event where you can drop in for as long as you would like before or after the official meeting. 

6 Ways to Handle 

Unexpected Vet Bills 

Learn more & RSVP 

FINANCIAL EDUCATION 

Teach Kids About Money: 

Be Honest 

Home Remodeling: What 

Questions Should You Be 

Asking? 

https://www.kstatecu.com/Latest-News/Annual-Meeting-(1)
https://www.kstatecu.com/Blog/Personal-Finance/February-2025/6-Ways-to-Handle-Unexpected-Vet-Bills
https://www.kstatecu.com/Blog/Personal-Finance/January-2025/Teach-Kids-About-Money-Be-Honest
https://www.kstatecu.com/Blog/Consumer-Protection/March-2025/Home-Remodeling-What-Questions-Should-You-Be-Askin


Start Saving Early 
April is Youth Month, a perfect time to teach children the 

value of saving. Help the young ones in your life build 

smart financial habits by opening a Youth Savings 

Account today! Starting early sets the foundation for a 

lifetime of financial success. Visit us to learn more and 

get them started on their savings journey! 

End User License Agreement 
NOTICE APRIL 22: Due to a system update, 

all of our members will need to consent to 
an End User License Agreement to utilize 

online/mobile banking. The agreement 

content has not changed. 
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Celebrating 35 Years of 

Leadership & Dedication 

In February, we had the privilege of honoring our 

President/CEO, LaRae Kraemer, for an incredible 35 

years of service to kstate CREDIT UNION. To 

celebrate this milestone, board members, team 

members, other Credit Union peers, and her family 

gathered for a special breakfast filled with gratitude, 

gifts, and appreciation. 

https://www.kstatecu.com/Spend-Save/Save/Youth-Accounts


IN OUR COMMUNITY 

We provided lunch for the Pottawatomie County, 

Kansas emergency management, public works & 

others that helped with the recovery efforts after 

the tornado last Spring. T he lunch was a part of 

a #500forGood grant we were awarded from 

FHLBank Topeka. Pictured here: James, Jen & 

Stacy 

Erin presented to a personal finance class at 

Manhattan High School. Erin was teaching 

students about credit unions, saving, credit, 

budgeting. and more. 

EQUAL HOUSING 
LENDER 

On Law Enforcement appreciation day team 

members dropped off some goodies to some of 

the area agencies to let them know we are very 

thankful for everything they do to keep our 

community safe. Pictured here is Preston visiting 

the Wamego Police Department. 

Our team members, Stacy, Jensen & Preston, 

represented us at our state capitol and talked with 

legislators to advocate for important credit union 

issues. 
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